
 
 

November Update 
 

The next consultation meetings for the Whitchurch Neighbourhood Plan are 
now very close. 
 
There will be 4 presentations, all with the same content, and all at St John’s 
Hall Whitchurch. You will be able to see details of the sites still under 
consideration along with details of what type and numbers of houses are being 
proposed on each. You will also hear about the policies that are being 
developed that will help to protect the nature of Whitchurch that we all value 
so much. Your feedback on sites and policies is very much wanted as we move 
forward with the NP process. 
 
Session 1: Thursday Nov 4th at 6pm 
Session 2: Thursday Nov 4th at 7.30pm 
Session 3: Sunday Nov 7th at 1.30pm 
Session 4: Sunday Nov 7th at 3pm 
 
We want to make sure these sessions are as safe as possible for residents to 
attend so in order for us to manage numbers please can you book your seats  
by emailing: 
 
info.whitchurchplan@gmail.com 
 
Details of what is being presented and how to give feedback if you are unable 
to attend will also be made available at https://www.whitchurch.org/. 
Feedback should be returned by November 30th so please do have a look and 
make your views known. 
 
The Whitchurch Neighbourhood Plan is a huge undertaking and we are very 
grateful for your engagement with the process so far – it is your plan so please 
do continue to give us your views. 
 
 

https://www.whitchurch.org/

